PROFESSOR WILSON COSTA RETURNS TO ZSL!

Saturday May 12" 2012 1pm

The Bartlett Room,
Zoological Society of London
Regent’s Park NW1 4RY

The Bartlett Room is adjacent to the Main Reception of ZSL.
All are welcome

‘Diversity & Conservation of Killifishes
of the Brazilian Caatinga’

PLUS ZSL presentation:

'Fish Net — A ZSL Initiative to Save Freshwater Fish from Extinction'

Admission: £3.00 BKA Members £6.00 non-members
includes tea and coffee

The British Killifish Association is pleased to announce that Wilson Costa has again agreed to give a
lecture, which follows on from the superbly informative lecture he gave last year, which many of you
attended.

Wilson Costa has further concentrated his efforts on this region of Brazil in the last three years and has
discovered many new, beautiful and interesting species of Killifish, several of which will described in
forthcoming papers.

It is important that we know how many people will be attending, so that we can book the refreshments.
Please can all those who wish to attend please confirm to Patrick Sadler as follows:

E-mail: nematolebias@hotmail.com Mobile: 07950029516



